

09 June 2017

Outwood Academy City

Stradbroke Road, Sheffield, S13 8SS

Tel: +44(0)114 2358120 Fax: +44(0)114 2396694

Web: www.city.outwood.com Email: enquiries@city.outwood.com

Principal: Mr Richard Brooke

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to you to inform you that Mr Andrew Downing, who I have worked closely with over the past few months, will be your new Principal.

I have been proud to be the Principal of Outwood Academy City these past three years. Within this time the school has gone through a transformation, where students feel safe and happy, and on average achieve well above the national average, particularly in Maths, English and Science. We are now, for the first time, an oversubscribed school in September and this is further evidence of the positive journey the school has been on. I am confident that Mr Downing will build on this success and give your child the first class education they deserve, putting students first.

It has been a privilege to work here in Sheffield alongside the wonderful students and staff that make Outwood Academy City so special. I will always take a personal interest in the school and the students in it, and I wish everyone the best in their future endeavours.

Yours faithfully

Mr R Brooke